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Poultry Houses, Littleworth, Greet 

Consultation End date: Friday 26th February 2021 

Why have I received this leaflet?   

We would like to inform you that we are undertaking public consultation in respect to a proposal to 

redevelop the former Poultry Farm at Littleworth Greet.  

The location of the site is shown hatched upon the attached site plan. 

The consultation document is published upon our company website which you may access at the 

following web address https://tinyurl.com/iyid6ciu.   

We write to invite you to view and comment upon the proposals.  You may submit your comments in 

one of three ways:- 

1. Complete Fox this form electronically at https://tinyurl.com/y4ox5ee7  or 

2. Provide feedback via email to consultation@evansjones.co.uk with “Littleworth” as the subject 

heading,   

Alternatively 

3. Complete this survey form and return to Evans Jones Ltd, Royal Mews, St Georges Place, 

Cheltenham, GL50 3PQ 

1. Does the area need additional development to provide flexible and 

environmentally friendly workspaces? 

Yes 

No 

Undecided 

 

2. The draft layout shows how the site could potentially be developed, do you 

have any specific comments or concerns in respect to the layout shown? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/iyid6ciu
https://tinyurl.com/y4ox5ee7
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3. Do you consider this is an appropriate location for a Sustainable Eco 

Workshop hub serving the needs of the local community? 

Yes 

No   

Undecided   

Further comments. 

 

 

 

4. Would you like to make additional comments not addressed by the questions 

above? Please submit additional sheets if you wish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name 

 

Postcode 

 

 

 

 


